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February 6, 2024

Mayor Watson, Council Members and Commission Staff
The City of Austin

Re: Letter of Support for Rezoning 4920 Spicewood Springs Road from LO to MF-3
Dear Mayor Watson, Council Members and Commission Staff,

I support the rezoning of the property at 4920 Spicewood Springs Road and am asking
that staff, council members and the mayor also support this item. Approval will bring
more housing to the city. The developer met with me in person and shared his

awareness of sustainable construction and a plan to minimize impact to the natural
surrounding area while also providing more housing that our community needs.

Sincerely,
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Tamra Swindoll, President Catalyst Consulting

Name

4810 B Spicewood Springs Rd, Austin TX 78756

Address

Catalyst Consulting
4810 B Spicewood Springs Rd.
Austin, TX 78759
Phone: (512) 454-5911 Fax: (512) 532-6400
www.catalyst-consultants.com




